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ABTKD NEWSLETTER APRIL 2020 
Welcome to our latest newsletter containing news and information about our clubs and 

events. Check our website news page for further updates – www.abtkd.co.uk 
 
 

LICENCE RENEWALS 
   

The following student licences will expire at the end of May. 
Please renew via the PayPal link on the website before the end of April: 

  
Lawaiza Ali, Mohammed Suliman Ali, Joshua Evans, 

Alayna-Zahra Farooq, Arissa-Noor Farooq, Anya Haroon, 
Catalina Iosofescu, Liyana Miah, Rayhan Miah, Utheila Muhammed, 

Rihards Murnieks, Omar Sait, Sara Sajjad, Noor Tariq 
 

Your licence is your responsibility, please keep it up to date and renewed where possible. 
 
 
 

CLOSURE DATES 
 

All classes, clubs and venues will remain closed until further notice. 
 
 
 

ONLINE CONTENT / YOUTUBE 
 

All coloured belt patterns as well as two step and three step sparring demonstration videos are 
now available via the ‘online content’ of our website www.abtkd.co.uk  

  
Please use the videos to stay on track with your training at home where you can. 

 
We also have video content available via our own brand-new ABTKD YouTube channel; please 

take a moment to subscribe and remain connected in every possible way: 
 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCeP3eDwHrNozLncTxJuv9Qg?view_as=subscriber 
 
 
 

ZOOM 
 

I will be arranging to conduct live classes via the Zoom virtual meeting platform in the very near 
future. 1-2-1 sessions will follow soon after. All students / parents, please download the Zoom app 

to a smart phone or tablet; or register via the website www.zoom.us on a laptop / PC. 
This is completely free and has worked well for me during test meetings over the past few days. 
All students who are continuing to commit to monthly membership fees will receive an email link 
for the Zoom virtual classes so please ensure I have your current contact details and you have 

subscribed to the mailing list via the pop up box on the website home page: 
(If the pop-up box does not appear, please send your email address to me and I will add manually) 

 
www.abtkd.co.uk 
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CLUB GRADING MONDAY 27TH APRIL 

 
Our club grading has been cancelled. All money received for grading fees will be carried forward 

to our next grading opportunity; if you would prefer a refund, please contact me ASAP. 
 
 
 

MONTHLY MEMBERSHIP / STANDING ORDER 
 

I completely understand that there are difficult decisions to be made in many aspects of everyday 
life now, in order to protect our respective families and lifestyles. Please remember that you are in 

complete control of your Standing Order for monthly membership. Whether you choose to 
continue to pay in full or in part or even choose to cancel; you have autonomy over the mandate 

which is why I choose to collect fees in this way – leaving the customer in charge. 
All our online content will remain available and accessible to all paying students. 

 
 
 

SINCERE THANKS 
 

During this horrible time of uncertainty due to the worldwide heath crisis, I have received many 
kind words of support for our clubs from students and parents. I would like to express my sincere 

gratitude for this; at a time when we are all so worried about our own family and friends in trying to 
remain safe and well, some would think of their Tae Kwon-Do club and instructor. I do hope that all 

students and their families have remained safe and well at this very difficult time. 
 

I am not completely comfortable writing this as I would like to maintain a positive outlook, but if 
anyone does have any not so good news, please understand that I believe I speak on behalf of the 
TAGB and it’s 25,000 members when I say that we would really like to know so that we can offer 

some help and support in any way we can. 
 
 
 

Stay safe, stay well, stay in. 
 
 
 
 
 

Anthony Brennan 5th Dan Instructor 
 

07951 539926 www.abtkd.co.uk 
  


